PILLAR

nonprofit network

April 14, 2016

City of London
300 Dufferin Ave.
London, ON N6B 172

Dear Mayor Brown and Council Members,

Re: London For All: A Roadmap to End Poverty

I am writing to you on behalf of Pillar Nonprofit Network in support of the recommendations
presented by the Mayor’s Advisory Panel on Poverty.

I was impressed with the extensive opportunities for community input that were made available
through the six-month process. This document reflects the many voices of our community.

This document as its name suggests is a clear road map. It includes the aspiration of a London
reaching its full potential by ending poverty in one generation with a list of detailed
recommendations on how our community can work together to achieve this.

I hope that Council will endorse these recommendations so that we can begin this critical piece of
work in our community.

Sincerely
el
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Michelle Baldwin
Executive Director
Pillar Nonprofit Network

cc:
Michael van Holst ~ Jesse Helmer Josh Morgan Virginia Ridley
Tanya Park Bill Armstrong Maureen Cassidy Paul Hubert
Stephen Turner Jared Zaifman Mohamed Salih Philip Squire
Anna Hopkins Harold Usher
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